
Global Supply Chain Message 

Due to global supply chain issues, rapid construction growth in South 

West Florida, and ongoing rebuilding efforts from Hurricane Ian, new 

service requests may be delayed. Disruptions in raw materials and 

equipment supplies are currently impacting the ability to provide some 

services. Impacted customers will be notified if their service request 

will be delayed. 

 

Suppliers are unable to provide exact delivery dates for inventory and 

LCEC will not have the ability to predict when inventory levels will reach 

normal levels. Supply chain challenges are expected to extend until raw 

material, labor, and manufacturing conditions improve.  

 

Please understand, LCEC is working to provide service in the most 

efficient manner possible and will construct facilities in the order 

requests are received, as equipment becomes available. Thank you in 

advance for your patience.  

 

Click here to proceed. 

https://www.lcec.net/wp-content/uploads/LCEC-Pre-Service-Connection-Checklist-content.pdf

